
Washington State Recall 
December 27, 2024 

 
The ISSC has been notified of the following: 

 
Washington State is in the process of conducting a recall of shellstock related to a Norovirus outbreak. 
 
Shellstock oysters harvested from 12/2/2024 to 12/17/2024 by Ruco’s Shellfish (WA-1995-SS) from a small 
portion of Hammersley Inlet growing area in Washington are being recalled. 
 
Washington State has received the distribution list from Ruco’s, showing product was shipped within WA 
and to OR. 

 
 


